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City to Assist Vulnerable Population 
Funding Available for Nonprofit Service Providers 
to Benefit Low-to-Moderate Income Residents 
El Paso, Texas— The City of El Paso has released a Notice of Availability 
(NOFA) for nonprofit agencies, non-municipal government entities and City 
departments to address homelessness, provide social service programs, 
propose public facility improvements and housing rehabilitation that benefit 
low-to-moderate income residents in our community. 

Funding proposals are for the 2023-2024 Federal and State Community 
Vulnerabilities Funding program year which begins on September 1, 2023. 

The specific grants and amounts for funding are: 

 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG): $6,154,192 

 Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG): $542,579 

 Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA): $704,106 

 Homeless Housing and Services Program (HHSP): $432,397 

*Actual funding amounts available will be formulated by HUD and TDHCA at a future date. 

Proposed projects are funded through Federal and State entitlement grants 
administered by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) and the Texas Department of Housing and Community Affairs (TDHCA).  

Applications and proposals are due by 5 p.m. MST February 21, 2023. 

For more information and the complete guidelines, visit www.ElPasoTexas.gov 
under Community and Human Development Forms and Notices tab or email 
DCHDServices@elpaostexas.gov. 
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